
 

 
 

 

                                                                                                    Date: 17th February, 2024 

 
BSE Limited, 
Department of Corporate Services 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 
 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
Listing Department  
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 

 
Scrip Code: 540879                       Symbol: APOLLO                         ISIN: INE713T01028 

 
  Subject: Business Update - Intimation of Foundation Stone Laying and Groundbreaking Ceremony   

for Integrated Plant 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
We are pleased to provide you with an update to our previous communication regarding the allocation of 
land in Hardware Park, Hyderabad for our upcoming project. We are pleased to confirm that, as previously 
communicated, an application for an additional 2.5 acres of land adjacent to the existing allotted land of 
2.5 acres is made, for which advance payment is also released, which would make the total land extent to 
5.00 acres. This 5.00 Acre land will be utilized for the establishment of the Integrated Plant for Ingenious 
Defence Systems (IPiDS), with a proposed investment totaling Rs. 210 crores.  
 
We are delighted to announce that Apollo Micro Systems Limited will be conducting the Foundation 
Stone Laying and Groundbreaking Ceremony for our Integrated Plant for Ingenious Defence Systems 
(IPiDS) on Monday, 19th February, 2024 at Hardware Park - II, Hyderabad. The Hon’ble Minister for 
ITE&C, Industries & Commerce and Legislative Affairs, Government of Telangana, has graciously 
accepted the invitation for Stone Laying and Groundbreaking ceremony. 
 
We believe that the establishment of our IPiDS plant will have a positive impact, enhancing our 
capabilities and enabling us to contribute towards the growth of the Defence industry.  
 
This update is provided for the information to our stakeholders. 
 
We request you to kindly take the above on record.   
 
Thanking You 
 
Yours Faithfully  
FOR APOLLO MICRO SYSTEMS LIMITED 
 
 
 
KARUNAKAR REDDY BADDAM 
MANAGING DIRECTOR  
(DIN: 00790139) 
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